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11% December 2003

Mr. Paul Volk
Murrays Village
St. Vincent

Dear Paul,

I wish to express my sincere thanks and appreciation to you for the tremendous
blessing, which my family and I have received from God through your Ministry. Last
weekend’s seminar at Belmont, St. Vincent was like a great spiritual revival in our lives.
My 14-year old daughter has made her commitment to be a vegetarian and to walk in all

the ways of the Lord.

Your stories and experiences from different parts of the world are indeed quite
motivating and challenging. Your understanding and expositions of the fundamental

principles of good health and healthy living are winsome and convincing.

I am sure that the Lord has called and equipped you for a special mission on this

earth. I pray that you would continue to do an excellent work in the vineyard of the Lord.

Please convey our regards to congregations around the world as you witness from

place to place.

On behalf of the Ministry of Health of St. Vincent and the Grenadines, I say “thank
you” once again.
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If the opportunity presents itself in the will of Him who is El Shaddi, please come/!;co
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St. Vincent and the Grenadines, West Indies.

May the peace of Elohim rest upon you always.

AT
St. Clar Thomas, BSc, MBBS, FRCS

Chief Med“ical Officer



